
Motion from the PPNC 
 
 
For reasons set out in the rationale below, it is the opinion of Council that classes 
should not be held in the event of a CUPE 3903 strike. 
 
 
Rationale: 
 
Holding classes during a strike will compromise the academic integrity of our 
programmes. Safety and security of our students is a paramount 
concern.  Uncertainty generates student and faculty anxiety and negatively impacts 
mental health.  Therefore, the clarity provided by suspending all classes for the 
duration of the strike safeguards academic integrity, and promotes student safety 
and student and faculty mental health. 
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